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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 8 JUNE 2018 
 

This notification is regarding the timing for the work in the Entry Garden and Innovation Plaza.  
 
What to expect: 
We have had some delays in the work due to impacts from an increase in the scope of works 
for area with more items added, including additional heritage, lighting and art components. 
 
We do apologise for these delays and thank you for your continued patience with us 
throughout this process. 
 
Work duration: 
This work will continue through to July for the Innovation Plaza and August for the Entry 
Garden. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact me 
at atp.communications@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications and Engagement Manager 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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